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  UPF-Argentina’s Peace Walk Features Prayers for Peace and 
Unity 

   
 
Córdoba, Argentina—Peace Walk was part of 
Peace Road’s commitment to “Connecting the 
World Through Peace.” 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Peru Brings Christmas to Underprivileged Areas of Lima 
   
 
Lima, Peru—In the past few years Ambassadors 
for Peace have dedicated their time to serving 
those in need during the Christmas season, and 
this year was no exception. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Seychelles Attends African Summit and Interfaith Family 
Blessing 

 
 
Victoria, Seychelles—A delegation from UPF-
Seychelles participated in the African Summit and 
Interfaith Family Blessing Festival on December 
07, 2019, in Johannesburg, 
South Africa. 
 

  



 

 

  

  

  Austrian Interfaith Breakfast Gathers Peacemakers 
 
 
Linz, Austria—An interreligious and intercultural 
breakfast gathered about 40 people representing 
different faiths.  
 

  

  
  

  

  Newly Appointed Chair of IAPP South America 
   
 
UPF is happy to announce the appointment, as of 
January 1, 2020, of Hon. Nelson Marquezelli as 
Chair of IAPP South America who has had a long 
and distinguished career as a Deputy in the 
Brazilian parliament.  

  

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

FEB 1: World Interfaith Harmony Week 

FEB 3: World Summit 2020 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         


